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Greetings!   
 
As we wrap up an incredible school year, I would like to thank you amazing faculty and staff for 
their hard work and dedication to our students.  I would also like to thank our parents, caregivers 
and residents for the continued support of our school district.   
 
Throughout the summer, our administrators, clerical staff, cleaners, custodians, buildings & 
grounds staff and many others are working hard to ensure we are ready to welcome students back 
on September 2.  We will continue to share information with families throughout the summer 
through our website, social media and email communications to families.  Please feel free to reach 
out with any questions.   
 
Below are some important items to be aware of.  Additional information on these topics can be 
found within this newsletter. 
 

●​ Distraction-Free Learning Environment 
○​ A New York State law will prohibit students from using their personal 

internet-enabled devices during the school day starting in September.  Building 
principals will be communicating additional details on their building procedures to 
ensure devices are off and away for the day. 
 

●​ Raptor Visitor Management System 
○​ Beginning this fall, all visitors entering the building during the school day will be 

required to present government issued identification, which will be processed 
through our Visitor Management System. 

 
●​ Reading Rover 

○​ The Reading Rover will be out and about this summer, distributing free books to 
children throughout the West Seneca community.  We hope to see you this summer, 
and to share our love of reading with the children of our community. 
 

In closing, our school community of educators celebrated the graduating Class of 2025 in June.  
This milestone achievement is the result of years of the dedication of the students and their 
support systems. I would like to thank our dedicated faculty, staff, and administrators who 
support our students.  To our parents and entire school community, thank you for your support of 



our students and the West Seneca Central School District.  We are so incredibly proud of the Class 
of 2025 and look forward to celebrating the accomplishments of the Class of 2026! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa M. Krueger, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


